
Brooks Baldwin, Director, Contracts - (865) 576-7151

Cassandra McGee Stuart, Manager, Small Business Programs - (865) 576-3560 /
mcgeecm@ornl.gov

For International ITER Business Opportunities, please see:
https://www.usiter.org/opportunities/procurements
For general information concerning the ITER project, please see: https://www.usiter.org/

Sign up to to be notified by email when new listings are posted:
https://smallbusiness.ornl.gov/newsletter/subscriptions

Current Business Opportunity Listings

Category Description
Small

Business
Set-Aside

Estimated
Value

Expected
Issue Date

Expected
Award Date

Industrial
Equipment

Request for Proposal for
Ion Source High Voltage
(HV) Cabinet

$10M April 2024 July 2024

Industrial
Equipment

Request for Proposal for
Solenoid & Vacuum
Assembly

$7,125,000 April 2024 July 2024

Professional and
Staffing Services

Protect Portfolio Nuclear
Security Expertise
(Domestic)

$10M April 2024 June 2024

SAM.gov Registration Information

Vendors wishing to do business with ORNL must be registered in SAM (System for Award Management)
and maintain their registration annually. (This registration is FREE.)

The government has transitioned to requiring a Unique Entity ID with a SAM.gov registration. Click
here for more information. 
Visit this site to register in SAM. Help desk number is 866-606-8220.

SAM.gov Registration is Free

tel:865-576-7151
tel:865-576-3560
mailto:mcgeecm@ornl.gov
https://www.usiter.org/opportunities/procurements
https://www.usiter.org/
https://smallbusiness.ornl.gov/newsletter/subscriptions
https://www.gsa.gov/about-us/organization/federal-acquisition-service/office-of-systems-management/integrated-award-environment-iae/iae-systems-information-kit/unique-entity-identifier-update
http://sam.gov/


There is NO FEE to register or maintain
your registration in the System for Award
Management (SAM.gov). If you receive an
email from a company claiming to
represent SAM.gov, be cautious. If you get
an email from a company offering to help
you register in SAM.gov asking you to
contact them and pay them money, be
cautious. These messages are not from the
Federal Government.

It is FREE TO REGISTER in SAM.gov for any entity.
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